
 

Student Activity News 

ICT Mahidol’s scholarship recipients, organized the “ICTxDST Halloween 2023” 

 

On October 31, 2023, students of the Faculty of Information and Communication 

Technology at Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), who are recipients of the One-Year Partial 

Scholarships (Student Activities), along with the Office of Academic Administration, organized 

“ICTxDST Halloween 2023” for students in both programs: B.Sc. in Information and 

Communication Technology (CT International Program) and B.Sc. in Digital Science and 

Technology (DST Thai Program). The event took place at the Innovative Space, ICT Building, 

Salaya. 

The goal of “ICTxDST Halloween 2023” was to promote an international atmosphere 

with a focus on facilitating the exchange of cultural perspectives between international and 

Thai students through various activities. These activities included a Mystery Box Challenge, 

Cupcake DIY, Fancy Mask, and Fortune Telling. In addition, there was the 'ICosplayTxDSTerror' 

competition, where participants dressed up in Halloween-themed costumes or cosplayed as 

various characters to compete for special prizes. 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/halloween-festival-2023/   
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